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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
A full inquiry into the Greyhound Racing industry needs to be launched. An independent body has to 
regulate and monitor this industry. Anywhere where money can be made will ensure ruthless people 
will stop at nothing to win, in this case doping the dogs. The massive over-breeding and lack of official 
numbers of dog 'wastage' also needs to be addressed. 
 
Thankyou and kind regards 
  



 


